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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the summer term, I would like to remind you of a few important points to ensure 
our children have a successful and comfortable end to the school year. 

Sun Protection - With the welcome arrival of sunny weather (at last!), we want to ensure that all 
children are protected from the sun during school hours.  Please ensure that your child comes to 
school with: 

• A hat to protect them from direct sunlight. 
• Sun cream applied before school.  You may wish to provide a labelled bottle of sun cream 

for your child to reapply as needed during the day (especially for the fair haired amongst us). 

School Uniform Policy - It is essential that all children adhere to our school uniform policy.  This 
includes always wearing the correct uniform, including appropriate footwear and PE kit.  Our 
uniform policy, which includes expectations for earrings, hairstyles and false nails, aims to provide 
consistency, safety and a sense of community within the school, and your support in maintaining 
these standards is greatly appreciated.  For your convenience, the details of the uniform 
requirements can be found on our school website, or you may contact the school office for further 
clarification. 

**Regarding false nails, no child is permitted to wear them at any time, and they must be removed. 

Importance of School Attendance & Punctuality - As we approach the summer holidays, 
maintaining good attendance is crucial.  Teachers are focused on completing the schemes of work 
for their respective classes and year groups, so your child is ready to move on to their new teacher. 
Each day of school is valuable for your child's learning and development.  Please ensure that your 
child attends school regularly and arrives on time.  If your child is unwell or unable to attend school 
for any reason, please inform the school office promptly by email or by phone. 

Thank you for your continued support in these matters. By working together, we can ensure a 
productive and enjoyable end to the school year for all our children 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
S.G. Brady 
Headteacher  
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